
NEXT SOCIETY MEETING 

 

Wednesday 26 April 1995: 

Dr. Kitty Little: 'The Turin Shroud: How was the Image Formed?" 

 

Following our very well attended Autumn Meeting on 26 October, 1994, with its entertaining 

and well-received talk by magic lantern specialist Doug Lear, our Spring Meeting will likewise 

be held at the Society of Authors in South Kensington. This was agreed by all to be a very 

pleasant location. 

 

For this Spring Meeting our speaker will be Dr. Kitty Little, M.A., B.Sc., D.Ph. (Oxon.), a 

materials scientist who worked at the Atomic Energy Research Establishment Harwell, whose 

controversial arguments for the Shroud image having been created by a nuclear flash were 

summarised in Newsletter no. 38, pp.7-10. Dr. Little has some forthright opinions, and her talk 

'The Turin Shroud: How was the Image Formed?' promises to be an entertaining one. This will 

be at 7pm on Wednesday 26 April at the Society of Authors, 84 Drayton Gardens, London SW 

10. As before, members intending to attend the meeting are requested to return the slip included 

with all U.K. copies of this Newsletter. Full details appear in the 'Diary Events' on the back page 

of this Newsletter. 

 


